Mr. John K. Hoover 1905 Proctor Court Santa Fe, NM 87505

Dear Mr. Hoover:

Thank you for your e-mail message of February 22, 1996 regarding your interest in receiving information about the Review Board.

I have enclosed an information packet on the Board and took the liberty of adding your name to our mailing list so that you are kept apprised of our work.

Please be assured that the Assassination Records Review Board is committed to fulfilling its mandate and ensuring that as complete a record of the assassination as possible is compiled at the National Archives.

Again, thank you for your e-mail message. We appreciate your interest in the work of the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director for Communications

enclosure